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Valentino Vasi Quoted by BISA Portfolio Regarding Best Cybersecurity 
Practices for Financial Services Firms
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Securities Attorney and Carter Ledyard Counsel Valentino Vasi was quoted in an article published by the Bank Insurance & Securities 
Association (BISA) regarding best practices and suggestions for improving cybersecurity polices for financial services firms. When asked about 
how firms can enact tighter policies, Mr. Vasi suggested, “Organizations need to track who has access and privileges to systems and data and 
be able to track their activity … Otherwise, there may be red flags but no way to spot them.” Vasi went on to explain that “Regular risk 
assessments allow firms to make changes to prevent or correct identified risks.” The article can be found at portfolio.bisanet.org.
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